From: Phyllis Sellick [mailto:pjsellick@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 8:03 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Proposal

Personally | am so upset that IRAC would entertain the idea of allowing a company, which has become more based on
greed to operate in Borden Carleton are. Really four service stations in such a small area. How much longevity do they
have in this community. Just between Howatt’s and Cerritti’s their family only knew of Borden as a way to leave PEI.
Now they want to profit from the community and drive these wonderful establishments out. Shame on you for
considering the proposal.

| stand for Cerritti’s and the Howatt’s in our community.

Phyllis J Sellick

Sent from my iPad



